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On behalf of International Game Technology ("IGT") and its subsidiaries, we would like to thank 
the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (the "Board") for the opportunity to comment on the 
Proposed Rules and respectfully request the Commission to take into account our comments 
during the rulemaking process. 

Section 407 addresses public access to board files and how requests for access to materials in 
these files will be processed . We respectfully request the Board also consider including the 
following language to Section 407: "Upon receipt of a request for access to confidential files, the 
Board will contact the applicant or holder of a license, permit, certification or registration prior to 
releasing any confidential records." Prior notice allows IGT to maintain oversight of information 
released which may impact our business interests . 

IGT would like to clarify Section 451 .1(a) relating to recordkeeping, specifically the amended 
section which reads `These records shall be kept onsite in this Commonwealth in a place secure 
from theft, loss or destruction or at another secure location approved by the Board.' IGT currently 
maintains its records at secure locations at its corporate offices located in Nevada. For 
clarification purposes, IGT respectfully requests confirmation that this practice is acceptable. 
Upon notification IGT will provide the Board access to these records . 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at (702) 896-8597 . 


